
From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 16-1871 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0ZTWcy:ref ]
Date: Friday, September 18, 2020 11:29:28 AM

SHAME ON YOU!!! Any technology that kills wildlife is NOT GREEN! LEEDCO and their
con-man should NOT be able to operate in a MAJOR MIGRATORY PATHWAY! ? Your
decision is horrific and will not be financially sound in the long run. 25 years is too short a
time for any reliable power generation.

EA McQuaid
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